
NEW

ZEALAND
UNIVERSITY
STUDENTS
WHO

ATTENDED
THE

ANNUAL

CHAMPIONSHIP
TOURNAMENT
IN

AUCKLAND.

MUNICIPAL
ACTIVITIES
IN

WELLINGTON—
IMPORTANT
WORKS
IN

THE

CAPITAL
CITY.

(1)
A

picture
of

the

new

children’s
hospital
as

it

will

appear
when

completed.
The

building
is

being
erected
at

a

cost
of

about
£16,000.
It

will
be

remembered
that
Mr.

Hugh
Ward
and
the

other
members
of

his

Company
gave

valuable
assistance
to

this

pioject
during
tneir
art

tour
ot

the

nonunion,
collecting
a

very

large
sum
in

a

phenomenally
short
time.

Mr.

Ward's
work

was

recognised
during
his

recent
return
visit
to

Wellington,
when
he

and

Miss
Grace

I’alotta
and

the

other

members
of

the

company
were

entertained
at

a

civic

reception
in

the

I’own
Hall,
and

presented
with

souvenirs
of

the

event.
(2)

Laying
the

foundation
for

the

children’s
hospital.
(3)

A

view

showing
street

widening
operations
in

Charlotte
and

Mok*worth-streets,
where

a

tram
track
is

to

be

laid.

Barton,
photos.
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